
Transwestern Pipeline Company 
TECHNICAL OPERATIONS 

December 11, 1992 

Mr. Edward Horst 
New Mexico Environmental Department 
Hazardous and Radioactive Materials 
525 Camino de Los Marquez 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87502 

Dear Mr. Horst: 

Bureau 

Phone(505)623-2761 
FAX (505) 625-8060 

A meeting was held on December 10, 1992 in your office to address 
remediation and closure activities of an abandoned pit located at 
Transwestern Pipeline Company's Roswell Compressor Station. In 
attendance were Steve Alexander and Mark Sides from your 
Department, Roger Anderson from the OCD and Richard Jolly and 
myself representing Transwestern Pipeline Company. As a result of 
this meeting, several issues were addressed, including, submittal 
dates of specific information requested by Mr. Alexander. In 
compliance with this, presented below by item, are the dates which 
Transwestern will submit the following: 

Item 1. Preparation of a completed Part A Hazardous Waste Permit 
Application. This form will submitted to your Bureau by 
January 15, 1993 

Item 2. By letter, the decision to perform subsurface soil 
sampling or the installation of monitoring wells to 
verify that contaminants from the pit activities have not 
affected regional groundwater conditions underlying the 
pit. This information will be submitted by February 1, 
1993. 

Item 3. The proposal selected by Transwestern to determine 
potential impacts from the pit (item 2) above, will be 
submitted by March 1, 1993. 

Item 4. A health based risk assessment (HBRA) proposal for soil 
contamination of the pit will also be submitted by March 
1, 1993. 

Item 5. The results of the HBRA report for the soil contamination 
conditions present in the pits to be submitted by April 
1, 1993. 



Item 6. The final report for the option selected in item 3 to ~ 
address groundwater conditions will be submitted by May C) 
1, 1993. ,, 

; 1·'1 i ,': \' . 

Transwestern requests from your agency approval to extend the' I .. :', · /. 
submittal dates, in the event unforeseen or unavoidable '·\ /; r f-\ ./ 
circumstances may occur which may delay submittal . In this \_.( l.· / 

instance, Transwestern will notify you verbally prior to the \ 
submittal date and follow in letter form requesting the additional" 
time which will be required. 

Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter. Should 
you require any additional information, I can be contacted at our 
Roswell Technical Office at 625-8022. 

dccerelyCl~~~~ 
Lar~~bell 
Compliance Environmentalist 

xc: Doc Alpers 
Rich Jolly 
Roger Anderson OCD 
Lou Soldano Enron Legal 
file 


